

University of Colorado Denver International Admissions Campus Box A005/141 P.O. Box 173364 Denver, CO 80217-3364

303.315.2384 office 303.315.2389 fax

george.kacenga@ucdenver.edu internationaladmissions.ucdenver.edu

Mr. David Mok, Director Furen International School 345 Old Nelson Road Singapore 758692

23 October 2017

Dear Mr. Mok:

Furen International School (FIS) O-Level and A-Level students will be considered for admission into a Bachelor's degree program at The University of Colorado Denver in the United States based on their year 10 and 11 results, their O-Level results, and their A-Level internal results in their FIS Graduation Examinations in August. These students who are offered a placement of admission into CU Denver after a review of their FIS internal grades will need to submit their official GCE O-Level exam results before enrollment or when they are released by Cambridge. Students seeking advanced standing credit¹ with CU Denver will be required to submit their official A-Levels exam results. This agreement will be reviewed every three-years.

Students who are admitted to The University of Colorado Denver will meet the admission requirements outlined in our course catalog². Students will have a B average or higher in their GCE O-Level results, or equivalent, in college preparatory subjects including science(s) and mathematics. For FIS students who wish to apply to CU Denver with their internal results, they must have grades of CCC or higher in 3 A-Level subjects in their FIS Graduation Examinations in August. Students who fall slightly below this standard for admission may also be considered, however for these students, there would be no guarantee of admission.

Students with a grade of B on the GCE-O Level English Language exam will be considered for waiver of the TOEFL/ IELTS requirement. Students who are not granted a waiver must provide evidence of English language proficiency, such as an IELTS score of 6.5 in their overall band with no individual bands below 5.5; TOEFL and PTE scores can also be accepted.

The University of Colorado Denver looks forward to welcoming FIS students to the University and will also include outstanding FIS students for consideration of our prestigious Presidential Scholar Award valued at \$20,000 over four-years.

Sincerely,

George F. Kacenga, PhD

Director of International Enrollment Management

¹ http://catalog.ucdenver.edu/content.php?catoid=22&navoid=6413

 $^{^2\,\}underline{http://catalog.ucdenver.edu/content.php?catoid=22\&navoid=5985\#AdmissionRequirementsFreshman}$